
 

Dear Friends, 

 

As we begin this 2024 holiday season, the “virtual” Alternative Gift Fair “ has become a 

tradition.  We appreciate your continued support of our efforts to raise funds for organizations 

that are doing such good work in our community and around the world. If you are able, we ask 

you to consider contributing to these organizations. For most of them, the need for their 

services continues to be as large or larger than it ever was; while rising costs and a shortage of 

volunteers also affect many of the groups. If your current circumstances make it possible to 

continue to be generous, please do so! 

Please mail any donor forms to the church by Dec. 17th. The address is EKPC/AGF, PO Box 485, 

Reedsville, PA 17084. Checks should be made payable to EKPC. We will mail the gift cards you 

request back to you. If you need a very large number of cards (10 or more), we may contact you 

by phone to see if we can arrange to deliver them.  

If you simply want to donate and do not need any cards, we will send you a copy of your form 

as a receipt, unless you write on your form “no receipt needed.” Donations only will be 

accepted through Dec. 25th. If there are others you know who may wish to donate, the form can 

be found on the church website at eastkish.org. For further information about the participating 

groups, the sheet included in this letter lists their web sites or a brief description of their 

mission.  If you have any questions, please feel free to call 717-667-2806. Please leave a 

message if there is no answer.  

The East Kishacoquillas Presbyterian Church and the organizations participating in last year’s 

Alternative Gift Fair were greatly encouraged by your generous support. We pray that God will 

continue to bless you and grant you peace, joy, love, and hope in the days and weeks of this 

holy Christmas season. 

 

Sincerely,  

AGF Committee 

East Kishacoquillas Presbyterian Church 


